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“Who’s been eating my porridge?”  
 

           
     

             
              
 
This week the children have had a fun week focusing on ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’. We 
have been tasting, smelling, feeling, looking and observing the difference between wet and 
dry porridge oats.  The children have enjoyed the continuation of oat play around the setting.  
 
They have also been looking at colours, shapes, size and counting a number of objects during 
play.  
 
Outdoors, we loved playing in the beautiful sunshine and also felt a bit of snow on our fingers 
too this week!  
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